Bobbie Noonan’s Child Care

10155 South Roberts Rd.
Palos Hills, IL 60465
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Upcoming
Events

February 1:
Preschool
payments due,
final day for 50%
savings on fall
registration

February
4,12,20,28: Music
with Mrs. Katie

February 13 & 14:
Valentines Day
parties

February 18 & 19:
Parent/Teacher
conferences. No
preschool or
Kindergarten
classes on Monday,
February 18. No
preschool on
February 18 & 19

708-599-0101

Time is running out on 50% off Fall

registration! Friday, February 1%

is the final day to hand in your

registration papers and fees for the

fall 2019 school year. All children who

attend Bobbie Noonan’s this year must
register again for the coming summer and/or fall. Ask in
the office if you have ANY questions or need registration
papers. Fall registration is $50.00 for 1 child; $75.00 for
a family. The summer activity fee is $30.00.

Kindergarteners; you are welcome to spend your summer
with us! Work will be done to help your child retain what
has been learned during the school year so they are ready
for 1° grade. Just ask in the office for the form to
complete.

Parent/Teacher Conferences

Parent/Teacher conferences will be held on Monday,
February 18" and Tuesday, February 19" . Conferences
give you and your child’s teacher time to discuss your
child’s progress and any concerns you may have. Because
of conferences there will be no Preschool classes on
Monday and Tuesday . Please sign up with your child’s
teacher for a time best for you. Times will fill up quickly!
Any questions feel free to ask!
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February Birthdays

Matthew Bartisius 2/10
Abdallah Hussien 2/11
Maxwell Duncker 2/14
Isabella Lopez 2/20

Bobbie Noonan’s Snowman Challenge

We have created a special valentine for our parents! It will be displayed on our
Facebook page along with snowmen made by all of our Bobbie Noonan schools.
Visit our Facebook page, like and share the Palos snowman from 2/11 to 2/15
with all of your friends. The school with the most likes wins a prize. Go Palos!

Valentines Day!

February is a time for Love and Friendship at Bobbie

Noonan’s! The children are busy preparing for their

Valentine parties. Our parties this year will be held on
Thursday, February 14, If your child does not attend

school on Thursday their party is on Wednesday, February 13%.
Children are welcome to bring valentine cards addressed

to “Classmate.” Kindergarteners: Mrs. Skirmont will have
instructions for your class.

Reminders:
—  There is no parking for Daycare parents in front of the building. The

only parents that can park in front of the building are Preschool parents during
drop-off and pick-up times.

Don’t leave your car running or personal items out in the open. In the
past we have had purses taken out of unlocked, running cars in the parking lot.

Make sure your children are buckled into their car seat correctly at all
Bobbie Noonan’s times. We are fortunate that the Palos Hills Police keep a close eye on our
Child Care building and parking lot; remember to be safe!
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